
 

 

 

Playgroup 2022 

Welcome to Kurwongbah Playgroup 2022. 

It is lovely to welcome back all of our 

learners and new families to Friday 

mornings.  This term, Playgroup has been 

focusing on colours.  We have had red, blue, 

and orange focused weeks, with green to coincide with St. Patrick’s Day this Thursday, 17th.  

Our Music teacher, Mrs C. has popped in to share her rhymes, dances, songs and instruments 

around our colours as well.  All of our parents have enjoyed joining their child/ren in our 

musical sessions.  The children have used a wide variety of instruments to bang, play and 

explore their created sounds.  The song, “Jiggle your Scarf” was the hit of sessions with lots of 

movement, singing and giggling. 

Our Kurwongbah Playgroup runs during the school terms on a Friday from 9:00 to 10:15 am.  

We meet in the Bus Shelter near the Sports Hall.  The program involves an outdoor play, 

(weather permitting), indoor activities, a weekly song/rhyme and a story.  You can forward 

your interest to our group through the following email: playgroup@kurwongbahss.eq.edu.au. 

We looking forward to seeing you next week, on the 18th. 
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